
From: Sally D Holt [mailto:shdholt@juno.com] 

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 6:38 PM 

To: planadmin 

Subject: File #070034 

 

Please do not allow a parking structure as described to be built at 2574 N. Downer, and I 

am opposed to selling the land to a developer. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sally Holt 


